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14/2/25 
 
Dear students, parents and carers 
 
This academic year Mr Dennett has been leading Faringdon Community College as Headteacher 
while retaining executive and strategic leadership of Larkmead School each week. 
 
From September 2025 we will be drawing on the successful experience of this model for the 
leadership of Faringdon Community College. Mr Dennett will continue to work with FCC in an 
executive leadership role, being in school regularly each week to maintain the strategic 
development of the school and build on the progress of this current academic year.  
 
In addition, we will be appointing a full-time experienced Headteacher whose focus will be at FCC 
five days per week. This will significantly increase the school’s leadership capacity, with Mr 
Dennett and the new Headteacher working with the senior and middle leadership teams of the 
school.  
 
We are excited about all that this model will bring to FCC. Our links with other Cambrian Learning 
Trust schools will continue to thrive and we will benefit from high level leadership alongside the 
full-time focus of a new Headteacher. Mr Dennett will continue in his current role at FCC for the 
remainder of this academic year, working with the wider leadership team to deliver the priorities for 
FCC and support the successful transition to the new model for September. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Ray 
Chair of Governors 
 


